
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  June 24, 2025     
 
MEETING DATE:  July 7, 2025   
 
Agenda Item:  2026 Chevy Tahoe    
 
Background:  Requesting approval to place an order for a 2026 Chevy Tahoe police 
package squad car.  Approval will get us a build date and the vehicle will not arrive before 
2026.     
 
The anticipated cost for the vehicle and equipment is $65,000. If approved this will be 
included in the 2026 budget.  
 
 
Requested Action:  Approve the order of a 2026 Chevy Tahoe police vehicle.   
 
 
 
 
 


